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Pharmacy 

- Common illnesses  

- Upset stomach 

- Coughs and colds  

Minor Injury Unit (MIU) 

- Sprains, strains, broken 
bones, recent accident or 

injury 

- Minor burns, scalds, wound 
infections 

- Insect and animal bites 

Can another service help you? 
    Acute Community Eye Care Service (ACES) 

Recently occurring medical eye conditions such 

as: 

- Sudden or recent reduction in vision, double 

vision, flashes or floaters, red eye(s) or eye 

lids 

- Pain and/or discomfort in the eyes, around 

the eye area or temples 

- Mild trauma or suspected foreign body  

- Significant recent discharge from or 

watering of the eye 

Sometimes our Doctors and Nurses run late and we apologise for any inconvenience caused.   
 

Please remember, they could be dealing with an emergency or the patient before you may need a little extra time.  
 

Thank you for your understanding as one day it could be you that needs a little extra time. 

If you have a health concern 
that requires urgent on the 

day attention, please contact 

the surgery as early in the 
day as possible. 

Please note:  If you contact 
later in the day or cannot 

take a call until later in the 
day, we cannot guarantee 

that your call will be dealt 

with.  Also, if the Doctor 
needs to see you, treatment 

could be delayed. 

We do not offer urgent on the 

day appointments, we offer a 

telephone assessment with 
the Duty Doctor and if the 

Doctor feels that you need to 
be seen, they will arrange an 

appointment for you. 

Urgent Matters 
    



   

 

 

page 2 

Websites the GP’s trust: 

www.nhs.uk 

This will take you to the NHS choices site, where you can find local health related services, medical advice, a 

symptom checker and much more. 

www.patient.co.uk 

This website is full of helpful information for all the family such as: healthy eating, health and wellbeing and 

medication. 
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In order to improve the service we provide for our 

patients with diabetes, we have decided to 

implement some changes to the way we help you 

manage your diabetes. 

We recognise that many of you lead busy lives and 

as such we are trialing a different approach to your 

diabetes follow up. 

Please continue to book your annual birthday bloods 

with one of our Health Care Assistants (HCA’s), Fran, 

Teresa or Sue. 

Your results will be reviewed by one of our Diabetic 

Specialist Nurses, Sandra, Helen or Mary who will 

telephone you within 10 days of your blood test to 

discuss your results and next steps. 

If you or the Diabetic Specialist Nurse feel that you 

need to be reviewed, a follow up appointment can be 

arranged to suit your availability. 

Changes to your diabetes management from 1st April 2018 
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DON’T FORGET TO 

BOOK YOUR BIRTHDAY 

REVIEW WITH ONE OF 

OUR HEALTH CARE 

ASSISTANT’S AS YOUR 

YEARLY CHECK IS VERY 

IMPORTANT! 



Repeat Repeat Repeat Repeat PrescriptionsPrescriptionsPrescriptionsPrescriptions    

Please order your repeat 

prescription in plenty of time so 
that it does not become an 

urgent request 

• Please allow at least 48 hours 

to order your repeat 

prescription if you collect from 
the Surgery 

• Please allow at least 72 hours 
to order your repeat 

prescription if you collect from 

a pharmacy 

• Urgent prescriptions will be 

ready after 9am the following 
day but are only done at the 
GP’s discretion. 

 

The lighting in the nurse’s waiting room, upstairs clinic waiting room and reception foyer has been improved and 

the security lighting in the car park has been significantly upgraded.   

The flooring in the foyer has been replaced and the carpet in the GP waiting room, consulting rooms and corridors 

is being replaced with hard flooring, this work is almost complete.   

We apologise for the disruption and thank you for your patience. 

Some members of the Practice team are taking part in the Bridgwater Bolt 10k – we wish them all the best of luck! 

TRMC News! 

The GP Partners and staff at TRMC always welcome feedback; you can do this in a number of ways: 

� Complete a ‘Friends and Family’ form, copies in the foyer or please ask at Reception 

 

� Online via our website www.trmc.co.uk 

 

� Online via NHS Choices www.nhs.uk/Service-Search/GP/LocationSearch/4 or search for ‘NHS Choices Taunton 

Road Medical Centre’ 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS 
 

The GP Partners and staff at Taunton Road Medical Centre request that you do not leave feedback on  

social media sites.  We operate a practice complaints procedure as part of the NHS system for dealing with 

complaints and this procedure meets the national NHS criteria.  Please ask at Reception for a Complaints 

Procedure leaflet for more information. 
 

We do our best at all times to provide the best possible service for our patients within the resources available  

and if you are not happy with our service, please contact us directly so that we can investigate your complaint  

and put things right as far as we possibly can. 

Feedback 
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TRMC HEALTH WALKS 

Please come and join us for a gentle 

walk on: 

Wednesday 11th April 2018 at 11am     

Wednesday 9th May 2018 at 11am          
Wednesday 6th June 2018 at 11am           

Wednesday 4th July 2018 at 11am         
Wednesday 8th August 2018 at 11am      

Wednesday 12th September 2018 at 11am 

Everyone welcome! 

For more information ask at Reception or 

telephone us on 01278 720000. 


